
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN 
Tuesday, February 16, 2010 

(7:30 p.m. – 7:33 p.m.) 
 
 

Present: Chairman William J. Keller, Jr. and Selectman Lawrence W. O’Brien 
 
Absent:  Vice Chairman John C. Drobinski and Town Manager Maureen G. Valente due     
    to weather and travel conditions 
 
 
The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was 
convened at 7:30 p.m. in Lower Town Hall, 322 Concord Road. 
 
At 7:30 p.m., Chairman Keller called the meeting to order.    
 
 A motion was made by Selectman Lawrence W. O’Brien to continue the meeting to 
7:30 p.m. on February 17, 2010 in the Flynn Building Silva Conference Room.  The 
motion was seconded by Chairman Keller. 
 
 Selectman O’Brien made note of the extremely poor road conditions and expected 
continued accumulation of snow causing hazardous travel conditions for staff and 
citizens making scheduled presentations.  All expected participants were notified earlier 
in the day that the meeting would be continued to Wednesday, February 17th. 
 
  
 There being no further business, at 7:33 p.m., the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
               Attest:  _______________________________ 
                 Lawrence W. O’Brien, Vice Chairman 


